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1985 Annual Staff

Melissa, LeVerne, Tina, Angie, Terri Ann, Sandra, Wanda, Kathy, Miss Paula, Donna, Mrs. Joette, Jana, Miriam Co-Editor, Mrs. Libby

The publishing of the 1985 Jacksonian has been a big challenge
and a lot of hard work. I hope that each one of you will have good
memories of your life here at Andrew Jackson Academy. I would
like to thank the members of the staff, Miss Paula Kirkland, Mrs.
Libby Murdaugh, and Mrs. Joette Hiers for their support, work, and
encouragement. | would also like to thank Mr. Jack Young, and Mr.
Charlie Tumbleston.

LeVerne Kirkland
Editor



